
Meals at NO COST for all students!

Hall County School Nutrition
is pleased to announce that

ALL students will receive
meals at no cost for the 2021

- 2022 school year!

For Virtual and Guest meal
pick up times and locations,
check the 'Virtual Meals' tab

on our website.

No need to fill out a
free/reduced price

application for this school
year!

Sign Up for MyPaymentsPlus To

Pay off current balances
Reduce cash use, put
money directly on your
child's account
Add money to your
student's account for a-la-
carte items and extra
portions

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.


